
I am happy to share some new faces that you will see in worship and in our 
church office and campus as we begin the summer.

Julie Williams is our newest Administrative Assistant. 
Julie is originally from Gainesville, FL and met her 
husband Travis at Southeastern Seminary.  Travis is 
a church planter and currently a local church pastor. 
Travis and Julie have 6 children and have been in the 
Raleigh area for 22 years.  Julie previously served for 
seven years as an Administrative Assistant at another 

local Baptist church.  She and her husband Travis have given leadership to 
Raleigh Baptist Association’s ministry to the State Fair Employees.  Julie will 
be our main receptionist and will be supporting Rev. Davis and Rev. Byers.

Debbie Argento has assumed the role of Pastoral 
Administrative Assistant and will be assisting Dr. 
Roberts and Rev. Tatum.  Debbie previously served as 
our part-time receptionist. Debbie will be focusing on 
our care ministry including our deacons, homebound, 
and hospital ministry.  She also is the person you 
should call to place items on the church calendar and 

for building use.  Debbie is no stranger to Trinity. Debbie’s children were 
active part of our youth ministry when they were teenagers and so we 
have a long relationship with the Argento family. We are delighted to have 
Debbie in this role.

Alexa Forrester is our new youth communications 
intern and will work towards engaging the youth group 
and making new connections. She is from Raleigh, NC 
and started attending Trinity Baptist in elementary 
school. She is currently a student at NC State studying 
toward a degree in psychology with minors in public 
health and Spanish. Alexa has always loved working 

CONTINUED ON PAGE 2

Vol. 35  |  No. 10  |  May 10, 2022



Dr. Jeff Roberts | Senior Pastor | jroberts@tbcraleigh.com
4815 Six Forks Road | Raleigh NC 27609 | 919-787-3740 | tbcraleigh.com

with children of all ages and felt God’s calling to work in her home church 
with the youth here. She has received so much joy from the youth group 
and hopes to give that joy to others. In her free time, Alexa likes spending 
time with her family, volunteering, and baking. Alexa hopes to deepen her 
faith and others’ faith with this internship.  

Drew Langdon is our new connections intern for youth 
ministry. Drew is from Raleigh, NC, and he Graduated 
from UNC Charlotte in 2021 with a Bachelors Degree 
in Religious Studies with a minor in Psychology. He 
has been attending Trinity Baptist Church since 2005 
and his faith journey led him to be called into student 
ministry. Through his internship he hopes to gain 

experience in student ministry as well as being able to take what he learns 
at Trinity Baptist Church everywhere God calls him to go.

Laury Holly will be serving our church as the Interim 
Recreation Outreach Coordinator. Laury grew up 
at Trinity and has been a long-time member.  Laury 
has always had a passion for our recreation outreach 
ministry and has given leadership as a lay person in 
our church through directing our Upward Basketball 
league and coaching numerous teams.  Laury has 

recently retired from the Recreation Department of the City of Raleigh 
and is excited about helping her church with our ministry to the community 
through recreation.  Laury will be coordinating the activities of the ROC 
and overseeing our Summer Camp program.  If you want to volunteer at 
the ROC, please feel free to reach out to Laury.

I am so delighted to have each of these new team members.  
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CHRISTIAN SYMPATHIES

WELCOME TO TRINITY

to TBC Members Clyde and Betty 
Cannady upon the passing of Clydes 
sister, Betty Wheelis of Fuquay-Varina.

to TBC Member Claiborn Crain upon 
the passing of his wife TBC Member 
Carol Crain, Tuesday, May 3.  

to the family of TBC Member Ann 
Thompson upon her passing on 
Saturday, April 30, 2022.  

to TBC Members Frank and Loretta 
Evans upon the passing of Frank’s 
brother, Wallace Evans, of Edenton, NC 
on Saturday, April 30, 2022.  

to TBC Member Russell Smith upon the 
passing of his mother, Gail Vanderbeck, 
of Raleigh, NC on Wednesday, April 27.

to TBC Member Paula Hale upon the 
passing of her brother, Charles Hale, of 
Scotland Neck, NC, on Monday, April 25.  

May 15 
Ben Wood native of Fayetteville, NC has been a member of 
TBC since 2007. He and his wife Kelli have three children: 
Kenley (16), Parker (14), and Delaney (13). Ben is a part of the 
Upper School Mathematics faculty at Ravenscroft School. He 
serves at TBC with ETC, Family Promise, Parking Lot team, 
and as an Usher. Ben works with the Route 66 Sunday School 
class with fellow deacon Ashley Blizzard. 

May 22 
Charla Peel native of Ahoskie, NC has been a member of 
Trinity since 2006. She has one son, Brooks Peel, and is retired 
from her work as a Commercial Insurance Underwriter for the 
North Carolina Farm Bureau Mutual Ins Co. Charla serves at 
TBC on the Recreation Committee, NH 5k Lead Team, Bells 
of Praise, and as a Roc Volunteer and College Encourager. 
She works with the A2 Ladies “Ruth Covenant” with fellow 
deacons Vicky Hall, and Joyce Lindsay. 

Ross Andrus 
Baptism

Olivia Brock 
Baptism

John M. Daniels 
Statement

Pete & Debi Davis 
Baptism/Letter

Nancy Joy House 
Letter

Denise Jackson 
Statement

Phil & Joanne Juby 
Letter

J.P. & Kimi Kenney 
Letter

Glenn Lindsay 
Baptism

Scarlett Mast 
Baptism

Jon & Katie McCargo 
Statement

Barbara McLamb 
Letter

Logan Mills 
Baptism

Charlotte Morefield 
Baptism

Paige Morefield 
Baptism

Pamela D. Sambola 
Letter

Lilian Jane Tatum 
Baptism

Dean and Kathy Taunton 
Statement

33

DEACON OF THE WEEK



THE 17TH ANNUAL

ROC N’  GOLF TOURNAMENT 
MAY 23 | HERITAGE GOLF CLUB

benefiting Backpack Buddies through North Raleigh Ministries

We look forward to seeing you on the course on May 23! 
Email Jeff Hall or Christian Davis with any questions.

REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN 
ACCEPTING THE FIRST 28 TEAMS THAT REGISTER

We are still encouraging members to gather their own group and study this 
on your own. Leader’s guides and a DVD are available.  Let us know if you 
are getting a group together or if you need a facilitator.

Summer Bible Study
The Walk: Five Essential Practices of the Christian Life by Adam Hamilton 

Please join us on Wednesdays at 6:15pm in room 
C303 beginning June 1!

This book was written for ordinary people whose 
faith is sometimes messy.    Can’t we all relate to 
messy faith sometimes?   

We will study how to follow Jesus and experience 
more of God in our lives while growing to become 
the people God wants us to be.   Let’s discover 5 
simple practices or disciplines that Jesus’ followers 
also pursued. 

Scan a barcode below to purchase your book.

Cokesbury.com Amazon.com Christianbook.com

44

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS



T B C  L I B R A R Y  N E W S
THE BRIDGE

 Are you living life to the fullest or just going 
through the motions? Author Luisa Ward 
shares this story about loss, redemption, and 
forgiveness and finding God again in the midst 
of chaos. Sarah, a single mom and waitress at 
Moon Rock Café in Manhattan can’t seem to 
make the nightmares of the accident on the 
bridge stop. She comes to find out that her 
closest friend and New York City cop Mike is 
having them too, but why? Will they find the 
answers they need? Can they find hope and 
meet God in the middle of their turmoil. Will 
they discover their purpose and why they are 
here just in time?

In order to access eBooks, you must have a TBC Library Card and request 
to be on the eBooks approved list. In order to use eBooks you will have 
to add the Libby by OverDrive app to your smartphone, tablet, laptop, 
desktop, or Kindle. If you need a TBC Library card or you need to be added 
to the eBooks list, you may call or email Ron Brown at 919-782-3957 or 
rbrown0207@gmail.com for assistance.

SPONSORSHIPS AND DONATIONS NEEDED

Learn more and register at rocraleigh.com/golf

 
Schedule

 
11:30 AM

 Sign In /Practice Area Opens
 

12:45 PM 
Announcements/Rules

 
12:55 PM 

Carts Depart for Start
 

1:00 PM 
Shotgun Start

 
5:30 PM

 Dinner and Prizes
 

Registration
 

Early Registration (ends May 
8): $100 per player; $400 per 

team
 

Registration (May 9 – 23): 
$125 per player; $500 per 

team
 

Senior Registration (must be 
65 or older on May 23): $75 

per player
 

Student Registration (must be 
full-time High School/College 

student): $75 per player

M A Y  2 3 R D ,  2 0 2 2  |  M O N D A Y
H E R I T A G E  G O L F  C L U B  |  1 P M
 C A P T A I N  C H O I C E  F O R M A T

F O U R  P E R S O N  T E A M S
 

O U T R E A C H  

I N C E N T I V E S

F L I G H T I N G  O F  T E A M S

S C O R I N G

H O L E  P R I Z E S

T H E  " T B C  P A C K A G E

H O L E  S P O N S O R S

P R I Z E  D O N A T I O N

A N D  M O R E

S C A N  T H E  Q R  C O D E  T O  

L E A R N  M O R E  A B O U T :

ROC'N GOLF 
TOURNAMENT

THE 17TH ANNUAL

BENEFITING BACKPACK BUDDIES 
AT NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES

T O  L E A R N  M O R E  O R  T O  R E G I S T E R
C O N T A C T  J E F F  H A L L  

J E F F @ W E B P R E S S I N C . C O M
( 9 1 9 )  4 1 8 . 9 9 9 7   O R  V I S I T  
R O C R A L E I G H . C O M / G O L F

HOLE SPONSORSHIPS:

Hole sponsorships are 
$125 each and include 
a sign featuring name & 
logo (if applicable) placed 
on the tee of each hole 
sponsored.

PRIZE DONATIONS:

We are accepting items to give away for 
various on-course competitions and raffle 
prizes. If you/your business have items, 
gift cards, etc (does not have to be golf 
related) that would make good prizes, 
please consider donating in that way!
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Through Jesus, therefore, let 
us continually offer to God a 
sacrifice of praise--the fruit of 
lips that openly profess his name.

— Hebrews 13:15

ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU! Find your place in the music ministry! If you have 
singing or instrumental abilities, we need you. We are always looking for more 
musicians to add to our worship leading ministries at Trinity. Consider getting 
involved in music ministry and being a part of an exciting place of ministry!

Baptist Heritage Day was a special Sunday at Trinity this year. Seeing our 
seniors participate in worship and lead us in song is always an enjoyable 
experience for me. It proves to me that all ages can lead us in worship and 
proclaim the Good News of Christ’s love for us no matter what stage of life 
we’re in. The PrimeTimers Choir, Trinity Laymen, and the Bells of Praise 
helped us celebrate this special day when we also recognized Dot Drew 
with the Baptist Heritage Award for 2022. After many months out of 
worship, it brought us all joy to see our church enjoying those special times 
we once celebrated together before the pandemic. I’m so glad that this 
special day has returned and hasn’t changed. Seniors, thank you for your 
years of service and dedication to the Lord and His service.

Our vocal ensembles are preparing for worship leadership on Wednesday 
nights. They will be singing in worship on May 15 in the 10:55 am service. 

The Preschool Choir, Children’s Choirs, and Student Choir have taken 
a break for this season. We will be advertising our startup dates and 
times for the Fall over the Summer months. Many of you have cautiously 
returned to choir participation, and we’re glad you did! We hope to see 
many more children and youth engage in the Fall so that we can keep our 
graded choir program of the past current and strong for the future. We 
need you and your leadership!

We could always use more people to join our slide team on Sunday 
mornings. Currently, we have a team of three operating the slides for 
worship. We really need to expand this team in order to have more 
backups. The slide projection helps us in worship and for our streaming 
of the worship service. It is not a difficult technology to operate, and with 
a little bit of training you will be up and running. It would be most helpful 
to build a larger team that can rotate out our staff members have other 
worship responsibilities. If you are good with technology and are looking 
for a place to serve, then this is a great place to start. Give me a call if you 
are interested in joining the team. 

Until we meet again! 
Steve
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Sunday School News
NO SUNDAY SCHOOL ON MAY 29

ONE WORSHIP AT 10:30AM

Twenty-nine years is a wonderful tenure in any occupation. But to share it in 
ministry with those you love is a true gift. I am grateful for a strong church in which 
to serve. I am grateful for the way you have allowed me to reinvent and reinvest 
my calling and be an advocate for women and children, a trainer of leaders and a 
writer of curriculum. Thank you for being church and family to me for 29 years. 
Thank you for the kind notes and thoughtful ways you have shown appreciation. 

Being trained as a teacher is a discipline to nurture. I learned early on that the 
church must also teach and prepare her members to share, to care and to prepare. 
There is a world that needs to know about Christ and we are called to be His 
witness. Our example for teaching comes from Jesus. Jesus of Nazareth spent his 
life in a tiny country but his purpose encompassed the world. His public career 
lasted only 3 years. But His influence has lasted for nearly 21 centuries. 

How did he do it? How was Christ able to have so much influence in such a short 
time? When we look to the gospels, the answer comes through with clarity. Jesus 
was first and foremost a Teacher. He preached the good news of the kingdom of 
God; but his hearers called him Teacher. He healed the sick and comforted the 
troubled; but those who benefited from his ministry knew him as Teacher. He called 
disciples to his side; they thought of him as Teacher. Jesus rebuked hypocrisy and 
sterile tradition, thus incurring the wrath of religious leaders. And even those who 
opposed him, addressed him as “Teacher.” His followers would eventually come to 
know him as “Christ,” Savior,” and “Lord.” But even beyond the resurrection, their 
vision of him as “Teacher” remained undiminished. 

In the Gospel narratives, teaching is clearly the most characteristic activity of the 
ministry of Jesus. And so, this is a lesson for us. Jesus commands us in Matthew 28 
to “go and make disciples of all nations…..and teaching them to obey everything I 
have commanded you.” 

The church must teach. We must encourage one another. We must continue to 
study and have our lives changed and to help change other lives by what we learn 
from the Master. 

Please show appreciation to your Sunday School teacher and those of your 
children or youth for the effort they give toward preparing and teaching each 
week. If you are not in a Sunday School Class, let me encourage you to find one and 
prepare to learn. If you are interested in a small group Bible study, please contact 
me. If you are seeking to study on your own, do not neglect the fellowship that 
comes from learning and supporting others. 

And make plans to join us this summer as we study Five essential practices of the 
Christian Life in “THE WALK.” (see details on page 4)
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2022 Missions  DATES  To Remember

For more information on how to connect and serve,  
contact Lydia Tatum at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com.

I N T E R N A T I O N A L  M I S S I O N  T R I P  T O 

Door of Hope in South Africa 
O C T O B E R  1 3 - 2 5 ,  2 0 2 2

Through our partnership with Baptists on Mission, our Trinity Team will have the 
opportunity to help build small cottages that will house an average of 6 children 
along with a host couple. Cottages will be made of interlocking cement blocks that 
will be made on site and then stacked to build the cottages. The process is quite 
simple and does not require skilled labor. We will have the opportunity to worship 
with and encourage local churches, and we will discover that the encouragement 

and the missions effort certainly goes both ways.

Since 1999, Door of Hope has rescued over 1750 abandoned infants with the goal 
of providing them a temporary Christian home while seeking long term foster care 
or permanent homes for each one. There are many older children not chosen for 
adoption who need a long term home, and that is where these cottages and foster 

parents come in.  

A Special Interest Meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 11, 2022 at 
6:45p.m. in the fellowship hall directly following the Annual BBQ Meal.

FAMILY 
PROMISE  

MAY 15 & AUGUST 7 
Contact Beth Duke: 

bethwduke@gmail.com

MEDICAL/ 
DENTAL BUS 

JUNE 11 
Contact Beth Davis: 

bethedavis6@gmail.com

FEED THE HUNGER 
PACK-A-THON 

JULY 30 
Contact Brenda Lowrance: 

bhlowrance@gmail.com

RALEIGH RESCUE MISSION COOK OUT
MAY 14,  2022

We will be hosting a Street Taco lunch for the 
residents at Raleigh Rescue Mission on Saturday, 
May 14. WE NEED YOUR HELP TO MAKE 
THIS EFFORT A SUCCESS.  The food will need 
to arrive at Trinity’s fellowship hall between 10:30-
11am on Sat, May 14th. Volunteers will need to be at 
the fellowship entrance so we can leave by 10:50am 

and we will be back at TBC by 2:30pm.

Volunteer 
s ign up

Food 
sign up
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Contact Lydia for more ways to make a difference for God’s  
Kingdom in your community! ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Please deliver all North Raleigh Minitries food donations at our Local 
Ministry Supply Drive, in our bins at the entrances on Sunday mornings, or 
directly to NRM at 9650 Strickland Road, Suite 161 Raleigh, NC 27615. 

Raleigh Rescue Mission donations made outside of the Local Ministry 
Supply Drive can go in the large bins on the B200 Hall of the church.

When someone is in crisis (be it job loss, a medical emergency or other 
financial harships), they often feel stuck, not knowing what next steps to 
take or how to overcome that crisis. Through Transitions, NRM seeks to 
meet their spiritual, emotional and physical needs, equip them to overcome 
their current crisis and help them better prepare for future crises. With 
22,700 families living paycheck to paycheck in our community, Transistions 
is an essential part of the program model that sets people on a path to a 
more stable future, provides the tools to move forward and equips them to 
walk through unexpected challenges with strength and hope.

The Transitions Program provides 6-8 weeks of one-on-one meetings with a 
case manager, identifying and assessing areas in life that participants want 
to change, setting solution-focused goals to make those changes a reality, 
and weekly groceries to save funds for other critical expenses.

CRISIS IN UKRAINE
For an update of Baptists on Mission’s Efforts in and around 

Ukraine go to  baptistsonmission.org/ukraine-crisis

If you would like to give to the Ukraine Relief Efforts, you can: 

Send your donation to Baptists on Mission, PO Box 1107, Cary, 
NC 27512. Please put “Ukraine Crisis Relief” in the memo. You 

can also give online at baptistsonmission.org/ukrainegive

Or

Send your donation to Cooperative Baptist Fellowship, P.O. Box 
102972, Atlanta, GA 30368-2972.  Please put “Ukraine Relief” in 

the memo.  You can also give online at cbf.net/ukraine 

North Raleigh Ministries Launches  
New Transitions Program to Support Families

Local Ministry Partner Supply Drive
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Oftentimes Fridays fill up with necessary things - administrative 
tasks, certainly, but more so stopping what we are doing to honor 
a life well lived, helping a young couple plan their wedding, and 

preparing to help a church engage in missions.

It is with that said, that I truly regret having to place our Friday 
Bible Study on sabbatical. This summer will be used to regroup, 
plan, organize, and pray so that we can start back strong in the fall. 

Thank you all for your continued faithfulness in studying together. 
I look forward to meeting again! 

Contact Lydia Tatum for more information at ltatum@tbcraleigh.com.

Trinity Senior Happenings

WEEKLY SENIOR ADULT GATHERINGS

Senior Adult 
Bible Study

RBA SPRING SENIOR 
ADULT RALLY 

TUESDAY, MAY 10, 2022

SENIOR ADULT 
MYSTERY TRIP 

MAY 24  |  9:30AM-4:00PM

All spots are filled

SENIOR GAMES IN ROOM A214 
THURSDAYS 1:00-3:00P.M

If you have any questions, call  Anita Yeargin at 919-389-1299. 
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MIDDLE SCHOOL TRIPS

COLLEGE TRIPS

HIGH SCHOOL TRIPS

PASSPORT
June 26-July 1  |  COST $300  |  Greensboro, NC

We’re heading to Greensboro for an exciting week full of Missions, Worship, Games, 
and  fun time together! Come spend the week getting to know your church friends 

better and meeting friends from other churches and cities!

MISSION TRIP TO CHARLESTON
May 23 - 27  |  COST $300  |  Charleston, SC

PASSPORT
July 10-17  |  COST $300 

Barea/Louisville, KY

Prepare for mountain water 
adventures on the way to KY, a 
week of missions, and a trip to 

Louisville to cap off the week!

SENIOR RETREAT
June 14 - 17  |  COST $100 

Pigeon Forge, TN

We are heading to Pigeon Forge, TN to 
celebrate our seniors and enjoy some thrills at 
Dollywood. We will also spend time reflecting 
on our Christian journeys and where God has 

us heading next!  Sign up by June 2nd!

GRADUATION SUNDAY - JUNE 5TH

Come Meet 
Drew and Alexa 

At Drive Shack! 

Join us after Church on May 15th in 
the underground for an afternoon 

filled with fellowship, fun, and food! 
Cost- $15

Sign up using QR code! 
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EXTENDED TEACHING CARE 
As of 9/12/21: 

Early service worship care has resumed.

•	 Our traditional ETC schedule has begun again. Reach out to 
Katie with questions about your schedule!

•	 Registration is helping us plan for volunteers for both early 
(8:45) and late (10:55) service. We are not turning away families, 
so if you forgot to register this week, please still plan to join us 
and make sure to register in future weeks. 

•	 Sunday school does not require registration and begins at 
9:45am for all ages

•	 We are always looking for more people to join our ETC (worship 
care) team! If you are interested or have questions contact Katie 
at kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

Join us for our 

Mother DaughterTea Party 
NEW DATE: May 15th

Tea Time: 12:00pm
Location: Fellowship hall 

 
Questions:kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com
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WE NEED YOUR HELP FOR VBS 
Interested in getting to know new people? Interested in 

showing God's love to others? Interested in having fun? Then 
we need you to help us with VBS 2022!! Contact Katie at 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com for questions or to volunteer! 

ALREADY SIGNED UP FOR VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL?  
Thank you for helping us make this happen this year. We 
are grateful. We do a training each year that consists of 

going over the schedule, our theme, safety protocols, 
meeting your "team," getting materials, and more! 

SAVE THE DATE FOR 
MAY 22ND | 12:00PM  
following late service. 
Snack Lunch provided.

MAY 25TH | 6:30 PM. 
Snack supper provided.

The meeting will last no more than 30-45 mins and 
then we encourage your team to either plan that day 

or set up a time to plan. You will receive a separate 
email with your team. 

Look for an email with more information!

SCAN TO REGISTER

1313

PRESCHOOL & CHILDRENKatie Medlin



ROC VOLUNTEERS
MONDAY 
MAY 16

9:30am-12:45pm 
Frank Evans

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Linda Perry 

TUESDAY 
MAY 17

9:30am-12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Mark Wheeless 

WEDNESDAY 
MAY 18

9:30am-12:45pm 
Wayne Hill

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Betsy Thompson 
Carolyn Studeman

THURSDAY 
MAY 19

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Karen Simms 

FRIDAY 
MAY 20

9:30am-12:45pm 
Billy Joyner

12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Gym Floor Schedule
MONDAY

	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open* Play Pickleball 
	 3:00-5:00pm	 Open Basketball 
	 6:30-8:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 

TUESDAY
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Skilled** Play Pickleball

WEDNESDAY
	 12:30-3:00pm	 Open Play Pickleball 
	 4:00-6:00pm	 Open Basketball

THURSDAY
	 1:30-3:30pm	 Open Play Pickleball

FRIDAY
	 12:30-3:00 pm	 Skilled Play Pickleball

*OPEN PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ with any skill 
level of play. Play may be a guided rotation with everyone 
attending rotating in/out of play at the end of every game. 
This play will be administratively guided with a single player 
rotation schedule.

**SKILLED PLAY PICKLEBALL is for anyone 16+ who 
would like to play with a specific partner(s) and is for the 
more competitive player.

NEW  
Circuit Fitness Class 

Tuesdays  |  6-7pm  
Now Meeting In-Person

TRINITY
FITNESS

Chair Yoga 
Tuesdays | 11am 

Meeting Online

Flow Yoga 
Tuesdays | 3:15pm 
Now Meeting In-Person

Senior Strength 
& Stretch 

Thursdays | 10am 
Now Meeting In-Person

COME CHEER ON YOUR TBC SOFTBALL TEAM! 

All games are at Millbrook Exchange Park - 1905 Spring Forest Rd

MAY 12 
8:45pm 

MAY 19 
7:45pm

MAY 26 
7:45pm

MAY 31 
8:45pmTrinityTrinity
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Interested in volunteering in the ROC? Email cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

MONDAY 
MAY 23

9:30am-12:45pm 
Beverly Munday

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Pat Pierce 
Linda Perry

TUESDAY 
MAY 24

9:30am-12:45pm 
Pat Nelson

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Jan Mills

WEDNESDAY 
MAY 25

9:30am-12:45pm 
Mike Newton

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Volunteer Needed 

THURSDAY 
MAY 26

9:30am - 12:45pm 
Moose Beaudreau

12:45pm-4:00pm 
Elaine Smith

FRIDAY 
MAY 27

9:30am-12:45pm 
Wayne Hill

12:45pm-4:00pm 
George Mathis

Theo and his Wife Nancy have been longtime members of the ROC. You can 
find them there just about everyday walking the track and working out. A while 
back, Theo asked if there was a way he could give back to TBC and after much 
thought, he asked if he could lead a breadmaking class (side note: Theo makes 
delicious bread, pizza, and other treats that he often brings to the ROC Volunteers 
Hint Hint!). After much planning, Theo’s master plan came together and he led 
our first bread making class! Everyone had a great time and went home with 

some delicious bread to bake! 

We’re thankful for the community and connections that are made each day in 
the ROC! Be on the lookout for ways that you can engage in the Recreation 

Ministry and be a part of just another way the Lord is at work here at TBC!

Bread Making With Theo

THE 17TH ANNUAL

ROC N’  GOLF
TOURNAMENT

MAY 23 | HERITAGE GOLF CLUB

We need Prize Donations and Hole Sponsors! Contact cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Learn more and register at 

rocraleigh.com/golf

 
Schedule

 
11:30 AM

 Sign In /Practice Area Opens
 

12:45 PM 
Announcements/Rules

 
12:55 PM 

Carts Depart for Start
 

1:00 PM 
Shotgun Start

 
5:30 PM

 Dinner and Prizes
 

Registration
 

Early Registration (ends May 
8): $100 per player; $400 per 

team
 

Registration (May 9 – 23): 
$125 per player; $500 per 

team
 

Senior Registration (must be 
65 or older on May 23): $75 

per player
 

Student Registration (must be 
full-time High School/College 

student): $75 per player

M A Y  2 3 R D ,  2 0 2 2  |  M O N D A Y
H E R I T A G E  G O L F  C L U B  |  1 P M
 C A P T A I N  C H O I C E  F O R M A T

F O U R  P E R S O N  T E A M S
 

O U T R E A C H  

I N C E N T I V E S

F L I G H T I N G  O F  T E A M S

S C O R I N G

H O L E  P R I Z E S

T H E  " T B C  P A C K A G E

H O L E  S P O N S O R S

P R I Z E  D O N A T I O N

A N D  M O R E

S C A N  T H E  Q R  C O D E  T O  

L E A R N  M O R E  A B O U T :

ROC'N GOLF 
TOURNAMENT

THE 17TH ANNUAL

BENEFITING BACKPACK BUDDIES 
AT NORTH RALEIGH MINISTRIES

T O  L E A R N  M O R E  O R  T O  R E G I S T E R
C O N T A C T  J E F F  H A L L  

J E F F @ W E B P R E S S I N C . C O M
( 9 1 9 )  4 1 8 . 9 9 9 7   O R  V I S I T  
R O C R A L E I G H . C O M / G O L F
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RECREATION OUTREACH CENTERRev. Christian Davis



When you provide a check as payment, you authorize us either to use information from your check to make a 
one-time electronic fund transfer from your account or to process the payment as a check transaction.

Trinity Times (USPS 006-883) is published every other week by Trinity Baptist Church, 4815 Six Forks 
Road, Raleigh, NC 27609. Periodical postage paid at Raleigh, NC. Postmaster: Send address changes to 
Trinity Times, 4815 Six Forks Rd., Raleigh, NC 27609

STAY CONNECTED

We use social media as a tool for connecting, learning, and 
informing you about new information. All of our social media 
accounts are active and posting. We encourage you to interact 
on all platforms and with all accounts. Lets make a point of 

intergenerational fellowship even online!

Stewardship
(YTD total through 03/31/2022) 
YTD General Funds Needs (Budget)	 $1,105,295.46
YTD Operating Receipts		  $1,092,636.46
YTD Operating Expenses		      $991,286.66

facebook.com/trinitybaptistchurchraleigh

@tbcraleigh     &     @tbcstudentsraleigh

tbcraleigh.podbean.com

STAFF CONTACT INFO
PASTORS

SUPPORT STAFF

Dr. G. Jeffery Roberts 
SENIOR PASTOR 
jroberts@tbcraleigh.com 

Rev. Steve Byers 
WORSHIP & MUSIC 
slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff 
EDUCATION & DISCIPLESHIP 
kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Jan Brown 
FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATOR 
janbrown@tbcraleigh.com

Bonnie Cole 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
bcole@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Argento 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
dargento@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Spencer Good 
ADMINISTRATION 
sgood@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Lydia Tatum 
MINISTRY & MISSIONS 
ltatum@tbcraleigh.com

Rev. Christian Davis 
STUDENTS & RECREATION 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com

Katie Medlin 
CHILDREN & PRESCHOOLERS 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

BELONG. BECOME. BE.

Julie Williams 
MINISTERIAL SECRETARY 
jwilliams@tbcraleigh.com

Ashbey Jones 
FACILITIES MANAGER 
ajones@tbcraleigh.com

Bentley Williams 
WEEKDAY DIRECTOR 
preschool@tbcraleigh.com

Debbie Surface 
WEEKDAY PRESCHOOL ADMIN 

Rev. Wayne Rogers 
ORGANIST

Ramona Green 
PIANIST

Barbara Bowen 
PIANIST
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